
  

 

Our Ref: TAC/kmd/y10/safaripark 
 
June 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Year 10 West Midlands Safari Park Trip – Friday, 11 July 2025 
 
As an end of year reward for our Year 10 pupils, we have arranged to take students to West 
Midlands Safari Park on Friday, 11th July 2025.  We will leave school at 9.00am and return to 
school at 6.00pm, therefore alternative transport home will need to be arranged for your child 
on the day of the trip.  
 
We have booked 100 spaces which we will allocate on a first come first served basis.  Pupils 
may be removed from the trip however, if behaviour is a concern.  We will be carefully 
monitoring behaviour points and events from this point forward.  Lessons will continue as 
normal for those students who do not wish to attend the trip. 
 
The cost of the trip will be £32.00; this includes entrance, ride wrist band, a tour guided safari 
tour and coach transport. 
 
If you give permission for your son/daughter to take part in this visit, I would be grateful if you 
would complete the relevant information and make payment via ParentPay in the usual 
manner, before Monday, 23 June so that we can finalise arrangements.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mr T Cowburn 
Head of Year 10 
 


